
 
(Full translation) 
 
In the name of God the Merciful, the Magnificent 
All praises to God and peace be upon the prophet, family, 
companions. 
 
Henceforth, 
 
From Khalid to my brother ‘Abd-al-Latif 
 
Peace be upon you and God bless 
 
I hope that you receive the letter and you are doing very well. 
Thank God, I have received your letter dated on 7 Dhi Al-Qi’da 
(TN: no year given, but possibly 17 November 2007, if referring 
to 1428, as below), which is one month after you sent it. We 
felt very happy. 
 
First: Regarding our security situation after the kids’ arrival 
right over here, I would like to let you know that it is good, 
and you do not have to worry. 
 
Second: Regarding the contents of your letter 
(Regarding what I and the precious, God have mercy upon her (TN: 
a female who passed away), this is our duty and, God willing, I 
will continue until God grant you a good woman. I feel that I 
did not provide you or your dad and mom anything. I feel that I 
am shortcoming). I would like to say may God reward you, and 
your effort is appreciated.  
 
You, my brother and my sister, have gotten me a fiancé, and an 
agreement was granted. You also have asked for a fiancé from my 
dad, and an agreement was granted.  
 
There is nothing else to do, except praying to God. 
 
My brother, glory to God! I and my dad have tried many times to 
bring you in here before my sister’s death, God have mercy upon 
her. However, there is a problem that prevented us from doing 
so, and it is the same problem that is preventing me from 
getting married now. I ask God to grant us a solution, and God 
is capable of doing so. 
 
28/12/1428 (TN: 07 January 2008)       
  
 


